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Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Cherie MCcaulou [CMccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2008 2:12 PM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Cc: Mary Rose Cassa
Subject: 20957 Baker Road, Castro Valley

Steven - this is a followup to our telecall today re: the Piazza site, which appears to be a 

candidate for case closure. We should all probably meet to discuss this case, before a 

petition is filed at the State Board.  Let me know your availability to meet at the Water 

Board office in October.  Thank you. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cherie McCaulou 

Engineering Geologist 

San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board cmccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov 

510-622-2342 

 

 


